
 

 

 

             Hamburg, 07.08.2020 

 

NEWSMAILING: Information Monsoon in Mumbai Metropolitan Region 

  

Port of Mumbai & Nhava Sheva 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Due to extremely heavy rainfalls and active monsoon conditions with squally weather wind speed reaching 50-
60km/h in the Mumbai Metropolitan Region, an emergency alert has been issued by the government. Besides a 
landslide, incidents of house collapse, tree felling, and electric short-cuts were reported from various regions of 
Mumbai. The key low-lying areas reported water-logging, while homes or shops were flooded in slums. 

 

Due to this serious situation the Mumbai Port Authorities advised us that the scheduled vessel’s berthing & sai-
ling at Mumbai Port Terminals might get impacted with expected delays. 

In the port of Nhava Sheva cranes in one of the terminals crashed into the ocean. This has affected all port and 
terminal operations which have been suspended. It has to be expected that this will lead to severe delays, 
space shortage, shutouts and rate increases over the next weeks. 

 

We will, of course, keep you updated about the situation and all impacts on sailing schedules etc. 

In case of further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

ECU WORLDWIDE (Germany) GmbH 
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